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Notice Regarding Application for Delisting of Stock on  
Nagoya Stock Exchange and Fukuoka Stock Exchange 

 
Listed company name : NS UNITED KAIUN KAISHA, LTD. 
Code Number  : 9110 
Company Representative : Toru Obata, President 
Contact for inquiry : Hiroshi Sanda, General Manager, General Affairs Group 

(Phone) 81-3-6895-6211 
 
NS United Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. (hereinafter referred to as “NSU”), announces that its Board of Directors has 
resolved today, to apply for delisting of its stocks on the Nagoya Stock Exchange and the Fukuoka Stock 
Exchange, as follows; 
 
1. Reason for application for delisting 
  The trading volume of NSU’s common stocks on the Nagoya Stock Exchange and Fukuoka Stock 

Exchange has been insignificant and NSU believes such delisting would not affect its shareholders and 
investors substantially.  Hence, application for delisting will be made to the Nagoya Stock Exchange and 
the Fukuoka Stock Exchange in view of reducing cost and labor associated with listing overlaps. 

 
2. Stock Exchanges where NSU remains listed 
  The Tokyo Stock Exchange and the Osaka Securities Exchange. 
 
3. Date of delisting application 
  The application will be made on December 27, 2012. 
 
4. Schedule 
  Application documents will be submitted to the two Stock Exchanges, and following their acceptance, 

NSU’s stocks will be transferred to the post for designation as securities to be delisted.  One month after 
the designation, in principal, the stocks are scheduled to be delisted. 


